
Sacred Heart Catholic 
Primary School 

Spring Term 252                21st January 2011 

Monday 31st January School Closed for Staff Training 

Quiz Night Friday 28th January 
£3.00 per person 

♦ Good Company 
♦ Cash Prize 
♦ Wide variety of questions. 
♦ Maximum of 6 per team 
♦ Wine & Beers on Sale 
♦ Scouse £1.50 
♦ Child Free Zone 
♦ Profits benefit your child 
 

YOU CAN’T AFFORD TO MISS IT! 

THANK YOU! 
To so many of you, who have returned the 
parents afternoon forms so promptly.    
Working together to finalise the organisation 
of school events helps everyone.  The earlier 
we get your responses, the earlier we can 
provide a full time table so that parents can 
arrange time off if necessary. 

Reception Class 
Thank you to everybody who has already bought a P.E. Kit 
for their child.  Changing in and out of a P.E. Kit is all part 
of getting ready to move up to Year 1.  It can be quite a  
difficult task when you are under 5, that is why we begin to 
get our children ready now. 

   P.E. Kits are on sale in school.           
  P.E. shirt    £5.00 
  P.E. shorts £5.00 

ZUMBA 
Would you be interested in attending adult after school Zumba sessions. 
If enough people express an interest in taking part we will try and        
organise it here at Sacred Heart.  Please leave your name at the office by 
next Friday.  Thank you! 
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Council Coverage 
This week your council met and discussed: 
St. David’s Day.  Next week we will be arranging a meeting with Miss Vaudrey to plan the 
celebration of St. David’s Day.  We would like to know your ideas; what went well on            
St. Andrew’s Day and any new ideas. 

Drinking Fountain.  It has been agreed in the past that everyone would like a drinking     
fountain on the playground. We have been discussing how to raise funds for this and have   
decided that any profits made from ‘The Shop’ will be kept towards the cost of the drinking 
fountain. 

Speakers Award. We have been contacted by our link school in London and asked to enter a 
joint project for the Speakers Award.  They have suggested raising money for a charity.  We 
would like to know if you have any ideas for a fund raiser that we could work together on and 
any suggestions for the charity. 
Making writing more enjoyable.  Next week we will be giving out questionnaires asking what 
you like and do not like about writing.  Please fill them in and return them to your class           
councillor. 

Playground markings.  You have asked us when they are going to be completed. Mr Daniels 
has advised us that he has been told that the work was delayed because of the snow so they 
should be getting done very soon. 

Please remember if you have any ideas or concerns speak to a councillor or leave a message on 
the learning platform. 

Bronze Awards           
Presented for achieving                             

150 House points 
Anthony Melia 

Gabriella Kavuma 

Edan Farley 

Lukas Matuzevicius 
Alex Carey 

Mohammed Ali 
Natalya Tierney 

Simi Odudele 
Mollie Williams 

Kyle McGuinness 

Alvin Inocentes 
 

Well done everyone! 

 

On Tuesday Year 1 and Year 
2 went to Kensington                
Library as part of their topic 
on books. The  children           
listened to a very exciting 
story about a boy called Sam 
and a monster with 1000 
teeth! The children then had 
the opportunity to explore 
some of the books in the              
children’s section.  All the 
children were given              
application forms to join the  
library and they will be able 
to choose either a Liverpool 
or Everton library ticket 
when they join. 

KS1 Visit Kensington Library  
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Foundation Stage’s Shining Stars 

If you want to see more photographs please visit our school website 
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KS1’s Little Angels  
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KS2’s Little Professionals 
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Year 2 Big Writer 21.01.11 
  

The Naughty Bus 
 
On my cusuns birthday he got a bus when he opened it, it 
zoomed past everythink and went onto another room. The 
other room was the bathroom so he went to the bathroom. 
He went in the bath then into the washing bascit he drove 
on clothes. 
 
Then he went super fast down the sters. Then went in the 
lifing room then he went under the cowch. My cousin said 
“oh no” then he came out. Quickly he speeded in circles! 
Then he went into the kitchen. Sudingly he didn’t see the 
ramps so he flew into the bin. He sped outside. 
 
So he went out and the dog chased the bus. He went and 
zoomed up the tree and flew onto the roof and got stuck. 
He said, “come down”. So he came down. He went to bed. 
That night he said I’m a night bus. 
 
 
Matthew Jones Year 2 
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Superstars 

Attendance for Week 10th–11th January  

Congratulations                                    
to last weeks winning class Year 4/5 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Our School Target is 95.5% 
Our school attendance last week  

 was only 92.8.% 

Better than last week—let’s keep improving! 

Please remember you should only be absent 
from school if you are too ill to attend. 

 

Congratulations to Wind                             
this weeks winning house.  

House  Won 

Earth  3 

Wind  4 

Fire  2 

Water  6 

Nursery Sandra Parzecka 

Reception Hasting Mejeed 

Year 1 Courtney Jones 

Year 2 Emily Adams 

Year 3 Christanieo Giby 

Year 4/5 Emily Daniels 

Year 5/6 Natalya Daniels 

Class % Points 

Year 2 88.5 83 

Reception 89.3 65 

Year 5/6 93.2 76 

Year 3 93.3 69 

Year 1 94.1 51 

Year 4/5 98.4 81 

Pupils who achieved 10 house points last week;  BIG WRITE 
This weeks Big Writing                

Superstar is                          
Matthew Jones Year 2.                     

Please read Big Write on the                      
opposite page.                                                         

What a fantastic achievement! 

Junealle Panambo 
Dawid Krolak              
Urim Krasniqi                  
Claudia Bedson            
Natalya Daniels                
Courtney Henry               
Lauren Farnan                 
Nishita Tom                        
Oonagh Parkinson            
Feyon Jojo                      
Antonella Voria            
Emily Daniels           
Olivia Kenwright          
Noel Tom                             
Mohammed Ali            
Abbas Gulzar                    
Aneri Shukla                           
Mollie Parkinson            
Allen Thomas              
Theo Lourenco               
Matthew Jones                
Anthony Melia              
Evie Melia    
Rachel Burrows 
Olivia Hamilton 
Gideon Kavuma 

 
Courtney Owens                
Holy Ologbon    
Reyon Jojo 
Joshua Roque 
Jack Edmonds 
Jesley Jeevan             
Denisa Dinu                  
Edan Farley                    
Ethan Hennessy             
Joseph Jacques             
Jobin Jose                       
Mia Keegan                    
Callum Lloyd                  
Lukas Matuzevicius        
Natalya Tierney           
Niall Crook 
Fern Fennelly 
Christanieo Giby 
Gabriella Kavuma 
Molly Lawler 
Courtney McMahon 
Simi Odudele 
Christelle Owens 

Ahmed Khairul Faizy                                                
Muhammed Khairul Faizy 
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Tel: 0151 709 1782 
Fax 0151 709 5646 

email 
sacred-ao@sacredheart.liverpool.sch.uk  

Website 
www.sacredheartliverpool.co.uk 

Headteacher            

 Mr Charles Daniels 

Chair of Governors   

 Mr R Berndt 

Child Protection Safeguarding Officer     
Mr. Charles Daniels 

Sacred Heart Catholic 
 Primary School 

Hall Lane  
Kensington 

Liverpool L7 8TQ 

Cumpleanos Feliz 

Community Support Group 
 Next Meeting Monday 24th January 2.30 p.m. 

We have still not sold very many tickets to parents for the quiz night. We need to raise money for 
our school.  If you have any suggestions for a fund raiser that would be a success in our local com-
munity please come along to a meeting and let us know.  

Faith Focus 
The Bible - One book or many? 

The Bible is not just one book, but a whole collection! 
There are 66 books split into two sections. 39 in the first 
largest part, called the OLD TESTAMENT and the     
second part, the NEW TESTAMENT has 27.  
The OLD TESTAMENT covers a sweep of history, from 
the creation of the world, to about 400 BC. Its books     
include poetry and history, prophecy and law. But they all 
tell the story of God's relationship with his people.  
The NEW TESTAMENT, covers the amazing life of   

Jesus, and what followed on. There are 
four accounts of Jesus' life, called the 
'Gospels', written by those who knew 
Him. Then, in the book called 'Acts' 
there is the story of how His followers 
carried His message around the world.  

Chloe Owens 
Christelle Owens 

And 
Faith Ninziza 

Important Information 
 for 

Nursery Parents 
If your child is due to start Reception class in September.  
A form should have been completed and returned to school 
by Monday 17th January.  If you have returned your form 
directly to the Local Education Authority please inform  
Mrs Berndt in the office on Monday, to  allow her to      
update our records. 
Failure to complete these forms, could result in your child 
not being allocated a place in the school of your choice. 

Your Patience is Appreciated! 
On occasions the main office may be unattended for a few moments whilst staff attend to issues in 
school.  Please be patient, press the buzzer once and someone will come as quickly as possible. 

First Holy Communion 
If your child is in Year 3 or above and you 
would like them to make their First Holy 
Communion.  Please attend one of the   
following meetings: 

Tuesday 25th January 1.15 p.m.                                    
at St. Michaels School 

Thursday 27th January  2.15 p.m.                              
at Sacred Heart School 
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